
November 22nd, 2024 Motion:  Made by John Martin and seconded :  

That if members are unwilling or unable to receive all communication from PLWUS by email 
that they may elect to receive documents by Canada Post. Based on a member’s choices, 
the following fees will be added to their annual bill: 
The annual bill: $5.00 
All forms that must be filled in and returned to PLWUS. 
(e.g., membership agreement, proxy, etc.): $10.00 
All other emails that are sent to members, including monthly reports, 
important notices, etc.: $25.00 
Exception: If a member elects to have all other emails sent via Canada Post, then the AGM 
meeting notice and packet must be sent at no charge. 

APPROVED UNIMOUSLY BY DIRECTORS 

 


